

Mrs Elaine Felton Clerk to Elstead Parish Council The Barrows Seale Road Elstead Surrey GU8 6LF Waverley Borough Council Council Offices, The Burys, Godalming, Surrey GU7 1HR www.waverley.gov.uk

Matthew Ellis
Principal Planning Officer (Policy)
Planning Services

E-mail: matthew.ellis@waverley.gov.uk

Direct line: 01483 523297

Calls may be recorded for training or monitoring

Date: 19<sup>th</sup> June 2015

Dear Elaine,

## ELSTEAD AND WEYBURN NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN AREA APPLICATION

I refer to Elstead Parish Council's application for the designation of a neighbourhood plan area for Elstead and Weyburn dated 5th January 2015.

I can confirm that Waverley Borough Council's Executive formally approved the neighbourhood area application on 9<sup>th</sup> June 2015.

The five day scrutiny call-in period has now passed and so the decision stands.

Yours sincerely

## **Matthew Ellis**

Matthew Ellis
Principal Planning Officer (Policy)



